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Overview of Proposed Amendments to The Local 
Government Election Amendment Act 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the Mayor be directed, on behalf of Council, to send a letter to the Premier, the 
Minister of Government Relations, and members of the Intergovernmental Affairs and 
Justice Committee expressing opposition to the new election dates laid out in the 
proposed amendments to The Local Government Election Amendment Act and outlining 
the constraints and challenges summarized in the report.  

 
History 
The Governance and Priorities Committee, at its meeting held on January 21, 2019, 
considered and received for information, a report from the Administration regarding the 
above. 
 
Your Committee further resolved to submit a recommendation to City Council with 
respect to communicating its views on the content.  
 
Attachment 
Report of the City Clerk dated January 21, 2019 


